
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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  Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258                     

Please check our website for regular updates                           
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

 

    

Dear Parents,  
 

Thank you to everyone who joined us yesterday for our 

Sports Day. It was a wonderful occasion and an excellent 

example of our children working together supporting and 

encouraging each other. Well done to all our children and 

especially to the St Francis House who were the overall 

winners. 

 Tomorrow eight of our children will be making their First 

Holy Communion. Please do keep them in your prayers as 

they continue on their faith journey 

 

Best Wishes  

Mrs K. Yuen 

 

9th June – First Holy Communion 

21st June- New Reception 1st familiarisation session 

7th June – Sports Day 

9th June – First Holy Communion 

21st June- New Reception 1st familiarisation session 

21st June – Years 3-6 Visit to Derngate Theatre for BBC Ten pieces concert 

26th June – Year 5/6 visit to Warwick University - Engineering day 

5th July – Step up morning for children to visit new classes. 

5th July – Juniper Class Strings concert – All welcome 

10th July -  Retreat at Alton Castle for the newly confirmed. 

17th July – Summer production “The Pirates of the Curry Bean” at 

Chipping Warden Village Hall 

19th July – Circus day for the whole school 

20th July - Last Day of Term  …. Leavers assembly – 2pm 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

             Value Focus for June  - Love 

 
 

 

                            

            

House Point Totals 
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2644 3442 

2394 2518 
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Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

             

  

 

 

       

 

    

             
 

 

                                                                            
 

                          
 

 

                                                                                      

 

 

 

Summer Fete – Aston Le Walls 
St Mary’s are delighted to have been asked to once 

again perform at the Village Fete. Miss Laura from 

Love Ballet, has been working with the children on 

a Dance to “Roar”. It would be lovely if we could 

have lots of children there on the day. Please look 

out for the letters in your child’s bag.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  
      

Parent Governor Vacancy 

 

 

This week a letter was sent out about  a Governor vacancy. If you 

feel you would like to undertake the role and be part of a 

dedicated team, please complete the form and return to school by 

19th June.  

 If you have any questions and would like to discuss what this involves further, please feel 

free to  contact me , I would be happy to discuss this further. K. Yuen  

 
                     

 

Sports Day 2018 

 

 

The children had great fun 

challenging themselves to lots of 

different sporting tasks.  Thank you 

to Mr Causebrook,  for organising 

this event and to everyone who 

helped make it such a success. 
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